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From: Schuemann, Vance W.

To: Carl Huie

Date: 11/5/02 12:34PM

Subject: 0132—EX—PL—2002 and 0195—EX—ST—2002

Dear Carl:

Attached is the request to withdraw 0132—EX—PL—2002 and 0195—EX—S71—2002.

Thank you,

Vance

 

Vance W. Schuemann, Telecommunications Specialist | Paul, Hastings, Janofsky & Walker LLP | 1299
Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Tenth Floor, Washington, D.C. 20004 | direct: 202 508—9808 | main: 202 508
9500 | fax: 202 508 9700 | vanceschuemann@paulhastings.com 1

 

This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you
received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e—mail and delete the message and
any attachments.

For additional information, please visit our website at www.paulhastings.com.

CC: Siddall. David R.


